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Brady Public School principal Bruce Hird said he’s not resigning his position at the end of the
school year for health reasons.

  

“I’m seeking other employment options,” Hird said.

  

Superintendent Bill Porter said in a story in the April 17 issue of The Times that Hird resigned
for health reasons.

  

Hird said his overall health is not the basis for his decision to resign.

  

“I decided it was better to find a job elsewhere or take ‘rule of 85’ retirement rather than
continue in the position,” he said. “Philosophical differences and communication challenges are
factors contributing to my decision.”

  

He added that the students, teachers, and staff at Brady are awesome.

  

“I take great satisfaction in knowing that I helped Brady Public Schools improve over the past
three years,” Hird said.
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